
Glencrest Hills
Community Meeting

Saturday, Jan 28, 2017 
10 am - 11:30 am 

 

NEW LOCATION! 
The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints
8525 Glenoaks Blvd (Glenoaks and Nettleton)  

Parking is off Nettleton, second gate will be open. 
Sun Valley, CA 91352

Agenda Items 
Crime Report from LAPD Senior Lead Officer Richard 
Wall and Sergeant Jesse Ojeda. 
 

LA City report from our Councilmember’s Office - Field 
Deputy Lorraine Diaz.
 

Status of Community Name Change to Glencrest Hills.

Questions or Suggestions for Meeting Agenda?
Email Susan Lustig: susan@glencresthills.com

Be Part of the Neighborhood Conversation! 
 Be informed by your neighbors to all that is going on in 

our area. With the NextDoor website, we can keep each 
other informed and also learn of important events that 
are occuring in our area. Best of all, it’s FREE!

Join: https://nextdoor.com

We have a Facebook page too!
facebook.com/groups/glencresthills

We have a Website!  
GlencrestHills.com

We have a website for our neighborhood. This 
will be the online place where we will post 
information, resources and notices for future 
meetings (meeting notifications will also go 
on NextDoor, Facebook & via email).  You will 
now find the important contact information 
on this site for our police, fire department, and 
city services! Don’t forget to bookmark it as we 
will continue to update the information and 
add new content in the future.

Main topic of the meeting:

CRIME AND CRIME PREVENTION 
The community is very concerned about the recent spike of crimes in our area.  Our LAPD Sr. Lead Officer 
Richard Wall will give a report on what has been happening. He will be joined by special guest speaker, LAPD 
Sergeant Jesse Ojeda to go over what we can do to help prevent and report these crimes.  As a community, 
we are LAPD’s best resource, so please come and find out how to stay safe and protect your property. 

 

Do you know your Neighbors? 
One of the best ways to help prevent crime is 
to know your neighbors.  Tell them when you 
are going out of town, ask them to pick up your 
mail, newspapers (sometimes a stop notice can 
be overlooked) flyers, packages, etc.  And of 
course you can do the same for them. If you get 
to know each others schedules, you’ll be in a 
great position to report suspicious activity.

Do we have your email address for our Newsletter? 
If you haven’t been to a meeting or sent us your email address, 
please send it to susan@glencresthills.com to receive our 
Newsletters.  We promise, you will not be spammed.  Don’t 
forget to add/or whitelist us in your contact list!


